From: Molly Kleinman <mollykleinman@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 5:04 PM

To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Pieter Kleymeer
<pkleij@gmail.com>

Subject: Renovation at 1448 Harpst St.

Some people who received this message don't often get email from mollykleinman@gmail.com. Learn why this
is important

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or
follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

To the Ann Arbor Board of Zoning Appeals,

We, Molly Kleinman and Pieter Kleymeer, the neighbors of Greg and Tracy Berman at 1448 Harpst St.,
would like to express our support for their proposed front porch addition. We actively support their
plans, and have no objection to the project or it’s encroachment on the average front setbacks. We live
directly across the street from the Bermans at 1447 Harpst St. and have spent many hours looking at
their front steps. We can assure you that approving this variance would enhance the property’s design
and our neighborhood.

Sincerely,
Molly Kleinman and Piet Kleymeer
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